AIRPORT HEIGHTS COMMUNITY COUNCIL

TO: THE MUNICIPAL PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION AND THE URBAN DESIGN COMMISSION

This letter is in support of the Parks and Recreation Department's proposed improvements at Tikishla Park as presented to the Airport Heights Community Council on February 20, 2020. The proposed improvements reflect community identified priorities for investments and safety upgrades, and is consistent with the 2018 Tikishla Park Master Plan.

Since work began on the master plan in 2016, the Parks Department has worked closely with neighbors, user groups, and our community council to ensure that these improvements reflect the community's vision for a vibrant and safe hub for the neighborhood.

At the February meeting, members of the council voted unanimously to express in a letter its support of the proposed improvements and its appreciation of the Municipality's efforts to actively engage residents in the future of their parks.

Carolyn Ramsey

President